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A. Strategic Direction Contributions  
Since the last Board meeting, what have you and your policy committee members done to represent and 

serve your Region/Division members in the following areas? Member Value & Engagement  
Ex. Growing Membership // Engaging Members // Recruiting New Leaders // Developing Leaders  

 
Represented the PACE Division at all BOD Meetings, Obligations, and Functions during NPS 2018  

Met with ACTE members while attending the Region IV conference in Albuquerque  

Met with PACE Award Committee chair and PACE VP-Elect to coordinate PACE awards for 2018  

Sent Division Newsletter to members  

Worked with OKACTE staff to renew technology center staff memberships and sign up new 

members  
 

 
 Professional & Leadership Development  
Ex. Sourcing Topics and Presenters (for Conferences & Online) // Evaluating Sessions  

 
Held Postsecondary Advisory Group conference calls to prepare for VISION 2018  

Slotted accepted PACE sessions into available time slots based on session tracks  

Recruited presenters to for session at VISION.  
 

 
 Advocacy & Awareness  
Ex. Sourcing & Showcasing Positive CTE Stories // Advocating for CTE  

 
Promoted the Horatio Alger Association CTE scholarship to membership  

 
 
 Strategic Partnerships  
Ex. Identifying Potential Partners // Developing Relationships with Key & Potential 

Partners  

 
Served as a reviewer for Horatio Alger scholarship applications  

 

B. Succession Planning  
Do you have any suggestions on future Vice Presidents for your Region or Division? Or any 

suggestions on future ACTE President-Elect candidates?  
Vice President  



1. Lynne Cagle Cox, University of North Texas  

2. Kathy Adair, Indian Capital Technology Center  

 

ACTE President-Elect  
1. Alex Gromada 
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